
 
 

 

 

 
House of Commons Library 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA  

 
20 December 2018 

 

I would like to place in the House of Commons Library an updated document which 

provides the current position in relation to HMRC’s office closures. The previous list which 

was provided to the library in December 2017, showing the position to 31 October 2017, 

is now out of date. The list relates to an announcement HMRC made in November 2015 

on the transformation of its estate. The document is attached. 

 

Yours ever, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RT HON MEL STRIDE MP 
 


